



www.pawlettprimaryschool.co.uk

Please check out our class pages on the school website for Heron, Kestrel and Buzzard

TERM 2 - 16th December 2022















Dear All,

What a wonderful end of term we have had with nativities and carols from all our children – I am sure you will agree the children performed marvellously. We are exceptionally proud of each and everyone of them! Thank you all for your support with costumes and singing/line practice – yes you too have the songs in your heads now too!

An especially huge thank you to the PFTA and Pavilion for our Christmas lunch this week. It is my favourite day of the year and the children simply loved it.

We all sincerely hope you have a wonderful break over the next two weeks and make some fabulous memories with your family

We look forward to seeing you all back, bright, breezy, refreshed and ready to learn in January.

Thank you all for your continued support and if there is anything you would like to come and talk to me about, please do get in touch.

All that leaves me to say is Merry Christmas and a very happy new year!

Emma Barker

CLUBS

Thank you to everyone who has already signed their child up for After School Clubs. There are still spaces available on Multisport, Board Games and Gardening Club.

Breakfast Club is also set up for Term 3 and taking bookings.

TERM 3 LUNCHES

Lunches are now set up on Weduc and available for you to book for Term 3. If you need any help, please don't hesitate to get in touch with the school office via our email info@ppsa.theplt.org.uk. We will be checking emails intermittently through out the Christmas holidays.

CHRISTMAS LUNCH

Thank you to our PTFA and the Pawlett Pavilion for hosting a lovely Christmas lunch for the school and Pawlett Preschool. We were even treated to a visit from Father Christmas who handed out presents to the children.

COST OF LIVING CRISIS

We understand that the cost of living crisis is affecting everyone differently, especially at this time of year with the extra cost of Christmas. TPLT have put together a list of Supportive Signposts for helpful information and advice. Alternatively, please visit the school visit and the News & Information page for more details.



DATES FOR THE DIARY

Term 3 – Tuesday 3rd January – Friday 10th February

January 5th – Emotion Coaching Information coffee morning

February 7th & 9th – Learning Review Meetings

SAFEGUARDING

If you have any Safeguarding concerns or just need to speak to a member of Staff confidentially you can book an appointment with our Designated Safeguarding Lead, Emma Barker or our Deputy Safeguarding Leads, Lesley Grant or Sally Jeffries. Please get in touch with the school office to arrange this.







If you have any concerns over the Christmas Holidays, please drop the school an email on info@ppsa.theplt.org.uk, we will be picking up emails intermittently throughout the half term. Alternatively you can contact Childrens Social Care on 0300 123 2224 or via childrens@somerset.gov.uk.

END OF WEEK RECOGNITION

Week 1 -

Hot Choc Friday: Amy, Jessee, Milly Learning Champion: Jack, Charlie, Georgia and Ava A

Week 2 -

Hot Choc Friday: Harley-Mai, Darcie, Alexa Learning Champion: Oliver, Penelope, Bella, Alfie and Brooke

Week 3 -

Hot Choc Friday: Ebony, Archie, Ava G Learning Champion: Harley, Owen, Ava G and Henry

Week 4 -

Hot Choc Friday: Mitchell, Baylee, Layah Learning Champion: Sienna, Dexter, Toby and Leo

Week 5 -

Hot Choc Friday: William, Ruby, Lou Learning Champion: Edith, Hector, Lou and Leo

Week 6 -

Hot Choc Friday: Jack W, Dexter, Josh Learning Champion: Isaac, Bradley, Alexa, Oliver

<u>Week 7 -</u>

Hot Choc Friday: Keegan, Lola, Lily Learning Champion: Cooper, Frankie, Alexa, Beth



EMOTION COACHING

The Mental Health Support Team will be back at PPSA on Thursday 5th January for an Emotion Coaching Information Meeting at 8.45am





Emotion Coaching Information Coffee Morning

Pawlett Primary School

5th January @ 8:45am

Please come a long and find out how to help your child's emotional intelligence. MHST who are from the NHS/CAMHS will be delivering information on emotion coaching and what the service can provide to you, your child and school. Children will need support with their mental health as they as they hit milestones and transitions throughout their childhood and beyond. MHST are here to provide workshops & information sessions to upskill you to help get through those tricky times.

Young Somerset can do 1:1 sessions to help with withries around analety and much more.







MERRY CHRISTMAS

Finally, everyone at PPSA wishes every single one of you a very Merry Christmas and we look forward to seeing you in the New Year.



We hope you enjoy looking at pictures from our Christmas festivities.





